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Date: 13th December 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                  

EYFS visit to The Yorkshire Showground 

We are delighted to tell you that we will be visiting the Yorkshire Showground on Monday 29th January 
2024. 

We will be outside all day enjoying the variety of environments the Showground has to offer such as the 
wood and the pond area. We will have use of the pavilion classroom where necessary and there are toilets 
available close to where we will be spending most of the day. 

The children MUST wear clothes and footwear suitable for a day outside in the woods in January e.g. 
Joggers, a warm jumper, warm socks, hat and gloves, a (waterproof) coat and of course, wellies. If you 
feel your child would benefit from having spare clothes with them in case of accidents, then please send 
them in a named bag. 

Please note that as the children receive free school lunches in EYFS then the kitchen will provide cook 
will make a packed lunch for each child to take with them. Please complete the online form to indicate their 
sandwich option by Friday 19th January 2024: 

Great Yorkshire Showground 2024 - Sandwich Choice 

All the children will need to bring rucksack to carry their packed lunch in and their water bottle. 

We will be travelling to the Showground by coach. We therefore politely request that you pay a voluntary 
contribution of £3.50 towards the costs of this trip.  

No child will be excluded if his or her parent/carer is unable to make this contribution, but if insufficient 
voluntary contributions are received, then regrettably, the visit will not go ahead.  

Next steps:  
• Please provide consent and pay the voluntary contribution of £3.50 via ParentPay by Friday 19th 

January 2024. 
• Ensure your contact details and your child’s medical details are up to date, these can be accessed 

via your Arbor account. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Christie 
On behalf of EYFS Teachers 

http://www.rossettacre.n-yorks.sch.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/KPfBvmPPgL

